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I am writing to say that I oppose making in person voting the standard method for 

conducting an election. Much of Oregon is rural communities with some people living 

miles out of town and from the nearest voting sites, this would make it harder on 

them to vote if not impossible in some cases. Also, it is disrupting to people's work 

and family lives to be able to take time to possibly stand for hours in a line. Plus, this 

feels like another way that the current administration is trying to chip away at our 

democracy and at the power of the people.  


